




effort through the AER's tax review. 

We of course recognise that the AER needs to collect tax-relevant information from the networks it 

regulates to complete its review. We simply ask that our concerns are considered when designing the 

scope of any tax RIN issued for us. 

Our recommendation 

Specifically, we ask that the AER adopt a limited form tax RIN for our network. These is no 

requirement that the same information is collected from all networks. If, for instance, the AER and 

other stakeholders are most interested in the tax practices that private networks adopt, then it makes 

little sense applying the same RIN issued for those networks to small government-owned networks like 

us. 

A limited form tax RIN may, for instance: 

• Ask for fewer years of historical data

• Not cover items that have already been discussed with AER staff through the regulatory reset

process (e.g. on tax asset registers and tax depreciation)

• Focus on the practices that we adopt currently rather than what we have done in the past.

We would welcome the opportunity to discuss this recommendation further with AER staff; and will 

actively engage with the AER on its draft tax RIN when issued. 

If you have any questions regarding our feedback in this submission, please do not hesitate to contact 

Jodi Triggs, Senior Executive Manager Network Regulation and Commercial at 

Jodi.Triggs@powerwater.com.au or on . 

Yours sincerely 

Michael Thomson 

Chief Executive 

26 July 2018 
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